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Dear Parents/Carers

I hope you and your child are well and have had a peaceful and enjoyable summer break. As we
approach the end of the Summer holiday | wanted to send a reminder out about the return to
school plan for all children.

Archbishop Sentamu Academy will be reopening its doors on Tuesday 3rd of September for the
commencement of the 2024/2025 academic year. All year groups are returning at the start of the
day and so students should be in the school building no later than 8:40am.

When the students arrive at school they will have an assembly to welcome them back to school
where they will be given some key information and then they will spend a period of time with
their tutors before commencing lessons.

I would also like to take this opportunity to emphasise the importance of all students being in the
correct school uniform and also having the correct equipment so all students are ready to learn.

All students should wear black trousers (no leggings are permitted), a white shirt, their year
group specific tie, an ASA blazer and also plain black footwear. Students should also be
equipped with a pen and their ASA student planner and carry these in a bag.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support to our school community and | look forward
to welcoming your child back next week.

Regards,

Mr P Fraser

Vice Principal
Archbishop Sentamu Academy
1 Bilton Grove, Hull HU9 5YB
Tel: 01482781912
Email: hello@asahsltacademy
Website: asa.hslt.academy
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